
SLBT Update for the Week of July 22, 2019 

 
 The SLBT did not meet this past week and are following up on previously 

mentioned action items. 
 

 Staff has contacted Nokē Locks and are looking into the possibility of 
having them manufacture a one-piece cable and lock system.   
 

 A meeting has been set for the Internal Review Staff for the SLBT. The 
meeting is scheduled for August 19, 2019. 

 

 


